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Brittany Dearcop
September 3
Jennie Lipinski
September 4
Sam Guarino
Jackie Leach
Ed Morgan
Pat Thompson
September 5
Lynn Fisher
September 7
Joe Barlog
Kim Sexton
September 8
Melissa Engle
James Van de Walker
September 9
Rebecca Baker 
September 17
Alan Jeerings
Majorie Ribbeck

September 18
Bill Colaizzi
Todd Haight
John Woodworth
Julie Zehler
September 19
Don Suozzi
September 21
Steve Ferrando
September 23
Jacob Radka
September 25
Marcy Burger
Ken Lauderdale
Sherry Welker
September 26
Lee Syracuse
September 27
Felicia Cecere
September 28
Ryan O�en
September 30
Josh Chilano
Jessalyn Gates
Briana Parker

2016 Glow Run
Thanks to everyone that participated. We all had a great time. 

We hope to see more people next year! -Ryan Hasenauer
Team Pos Bib No Name

O'all 
Place

TIME

1 836 Collen Mulcahy 1 15:31
2 124 Cindy Decarlo 107 25:56
3 120 Kenneth Pink 123 26:25
4 145 Devin Appleton 242 31:50
5 122 Henry Wojtaszek 248 32:10
6 126 Ryan Hasenauer 275 33:26
7 128 Tj Noce 323 36:47
8 146 Jennifer Essig 383 40:58
9 134 Jamie Gutowski 394 42:06

10 123 Kaitlyn Church 395 42:06
11 130 Jake Rak 402 43:05
12 129 Danielle Perry 404 43:14
13 118 Lynette McGiveron 406 43:16
14 117 Jenna Licata 419 44:00
15 125 Jessalyn Gates 439 45:11
16 135 Richard Bianchi 440 45:11
17 138 Joe Duganier 460 46:44
18 133 Christine Dickes 461 46:45
19 132 Sarah Bell 462 46:46
20 114 Donna Beane 473 47:08
21 144 Scott Kiedrowski 474 47:08
22 136 Mary Bucceri 488 47:35
23 116 Rick Lawrence 589 52:39
24 137 Mary Jo Buckley 618 53:52
25 143 Bill Windahl 627 54:06
26 121 Luba Szyszkowski 639 54:41
27 142 Sara Tenney 640 54:42
28 127 Linne Hopkins 641 54:50
29 115 Felicia Cecere 642 54:50
30 139 Todd Haight 646 55:04
31 131 Arna K. Tygart 647 55:04
32 141 Fran Mruczek 736 59:17
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Congratulations 
12 Years!
John Cli�ord

16 Years!
Gina Fustino

15 Years!
Felicia Cecere22 Years!

Anne Feeley
11 Years!

Richard Haberer
10+

 

Old Fashioned Day Numbers
August 7, 2016August 7, 2016

$1 Draft - 941
$.50 Soda - 487

$.50 Hot Dog - 1,175

MANAGERMANAGER
KudosKudos

“Special thanks to Jake Rak,
Dottie Velletta and Annie Lawrence

for helping out at Old Fashioned Day.
Everyone did a great job.”

-Harold Burley
(F&B O�ce Manager)

BOARD OF
DIRECTOR’S
BOARD OF

DIRECTOR’S
KudosKudos

“Mary & Sta�, Great job last night
(Legislator’s Night on 8/24).

We had a really good attendance and I 
believe everyone went away pleased 

with the evening. Kudos to all who made 
the night enjoyable for our 

legislators and their guests.”
-Tom Wamp,

Vice-Chairman of the Board,
Livingston County

Board Member

customerCustomer
KudosKudos

“Dear Mary, Last night (Legislator’s Night on 8/24)
was fun and educational. I’ve never been to

Batavia Downs, and I had no idea what it o�ered! 
I think it would be a great way to spend an afternoon with 

friends (or out of town relatives visiting) watching the 
trotters, enjoying the food and drink and sunshine. The 

security guards are so pleasant and accommodating.
Each one I encountered asked me how they could assist me 

(probably because I look confused most of the time)
and if we were having a good time. 

So an extra kudos to them. Thank you for inviting me.  
Please extend my thanks to the Board of Directors.

Sincerely,
Margaret Li from Seneca County

Board of Supervisors Clerk

TOTAL SOLD
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Thanks to all the sta� for putting on one of the most well run 
and e�cient Family Fun Day/Weiner Dog races in

recent memory! Arna and her Player’s Club sta� along with 
Lindsay and her Host Sta� did a great job helping  organize 

the dogs and run our event tables. TJ, Sara and Mary not only 
helped with the event set up but also with everything related 
to the running of the dogs. Thanks to the Food and Beverage 
sta� for all their hard work in the booths as they were packed 

all day. Security did a great job keeping kids out of 34 Rush 
and helped guide people where to go as we have a lot of new 

people visit the facility on days like this! Even with the
threat of thunder and rain we got everything done and 

everyone had a great time.  Excellent work by sta�
-Ryan Hasenauer

(Director of Marketing)

Family Fun Day


